
 

NO.  12/2025 

        March, 27, 2025 

 

Subject    Disclosure of the 2024 Annual Report / 56-1 One Report 2024 on the Company’ Website 

To    President 

    The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 Vibhavadi Medical Center Public Company Limited ( “the Company”) would like to inform that the 

Company has published the 2024 Annual Report  (From 56-1 One Report 2024) in both Thai and English on the 

Company’s website https://www.vibhavadi.com/th/ir   starting from March 27, 2025 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

           Yours sincerely, 

 

                        (Mr. Phijit Wiriyamettakul) 

                       Managing Director 
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